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This is a reminder for all faculty and staff that the Hawai'i Student Success Institute 

(HSSI) on March 3, 2017, at Leeward CC, is a professional development opportunity to 

engage in best practices, innovations and strategies with colleagues across our UH 

Community College system. 

This year's theme on the Student Success Pathways is a reflection of the UH Community 

Colleges' ongoing strategies and initiatives to increase the number of students receiving 

a degree or certificate as projected in the Hawai'i Graduation Initiative. Therefore, even 

though there may not be a workshop that relates directly to your area of expertise, it is 

important to participate. The spirit of the Student Success Pathway is to acknowledge 

how we� have a part in our students' success throughout their journey. 

See you there. 
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